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South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY

0151 727 3963
Fax: 0151 726 9950
Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
www.st-finbars.co.uk
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Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley
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Our ref: JPC/MK

Your ref:
12 September 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to inform you that our Early Years Twitter account will be back online by Friday 15th September.
To follow us on Twitter find us on 
    @EYFSStFinbars

Mrs McKenna and EYFS staff will be posting photographs of our learning along with information for parents.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs J P Conley

Headteacher 
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